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Dear Friends 
I am Larry Hubbell
With the National Camp for Blind Children/ Adults
We have had Summer camps for the blind since 1967.
We have had a winter camp for the blind in February for the last 14 years in Grayling Michigan.
Now we are looking forward to summer.  In Wisconsin we are reopening camp WaKonda . We hope to have a bus load come from the state IL area and another bus load come from Milwaukee. Camp Wakonda Dates are July 1-8, 2012 
 In Michigan August 7-12, 2012 we will have Blind Bikers and Recreation camp at Cedar Lake, Mi. This year we hope to have other activity’s for Blind people that don’t want to bike.  We will have the bikers bike out to an activity then bike back to camp The other campers will hike or walk the same amount of time that it take the bikers to ride to the activity. After that we will drive them to the activity and back to camp. 
For information on camp in other STATES phone me or go on CRSB web site crsb Home page.
If you know a blind person that would like to go to camp contact me at 248-634-4379 or cell 248-459-3165 Thank You so much     Larry Hubbell 
District Director National camps for Blind Children / Adults  

